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In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS 
Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during the month of June 2021 included the following: 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

• Participated in Century Foundation discussion of diversity issues in schools 

• Attended MPS District Sustainability Team Meeting; 

• Met with John Kersey and others from the MPS Foundation 

• Attended Alliance High School and Bradley Tech Graduations 

• Attended the Climate Justice Advisory Committee Meeting 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

• Met with the Superintendent Posley 

• Budget review with Martha Kreitzman and Keith Posley  

• Met with Superintendent Posley and Milwaukee Succeeds 

• Met with other Metro Milwaukee School District Board Members and Superintendents to discuss   
Milwaukee integration. 

• Met with Danae Davis and Superintendent Posley regarding Milwaukee Succeeds 

• Met with Dr. Mann, Superintendent Posley, Chris Thiel and other on Wisconsin Budget 

• Participated in the MPS District Sustainability Team Meeting 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

• Met with leaders from Common Ground 

• Interviewed by MJS and Fox 6 News 

• Participated in the “Teach the Truth Press Conference” Downtown Milwaukee 

• Spoke at virtual Labor Research Action Network Conference 

• Attended Press Conference at MPS regarding lack of state funding for Wisconsin Schools 

• Attending Green Bay Play Field Ribbon Groundbreaking Ceremony 

• Attending Franklin Square Play Field Grand Reopening 

•   Met with MTEA leaders 



• Attended rally sponsored by Voces de la Frontera, kickoff to march to Madison to demand rights for 
immigrants  


